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I feel this bill is critically important and urge you to support it.  School (and other) 

library materials are so very important and need to be available in the broadest way.  

Schools and librarians should not be restricted in the selection or availability of these 

materials when developing curricula for schools in Oregon (or elsewhere). 

I urge you to pass SB1098. 


